
September 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer  

I hope you are well. 

We have had a really positive and successful start to the term here at North 
Notts College with a fun packed induction week where students had an opportunity 
to try new activities, get to know their college and finally meet other students on their 
course.  

The main focus will be on attendance because we know good attendance leads to 
high achievement, with high achievement leading to good career prospects. We 
would ask you to encourage your young person to attend all their lessons as this 
means they won’t miss vital work during the lesson.  

We have dedicated tutors and attendance and pastoral officers available and keen to 
support your young person with their course and ensure a successful outcome so do 
remind them to ask for help if they need it.  

Our Student Absence line for North Notts Campus is: 

North Notts Campus: Phone: 01909 504694 Text: 07860064437 

Thank you again for your support and encouragement. With your support, our support 
and the willingness of your young person to attend each of their lessons and complete 
their work, we know they can achieve anything.  

With best wishes 

Yours sincerely 

Mel Smith 

Mel Smith 
Director of Campus: North Notts 


